CSE477 - Group F

Department of Computer Science and Engineering 

The University of Washington

Box 352350, 114 Sieg Hall

Seattle, WA 98195-2350

June 1, 2001

John Smith, Product Manager

VIP, Inc.

1800 NE 47th St.

Seattle, WA 98105

Dear Mr. Smith:

We would like to thank you for your interest in our project.  Your design advice and critiques were very helpful during the design and implementation of our new product. As you noted, we have finished the new product. We are now pleased to present to you our final report for the Video Monitoring and Motion Detection System.

As mentioned before, our new product is a highly integrated video motion detection device. In order to help you understand our entire system, we have included all the necessary technical information in our final report.   

In the final report, we discuss the product requirements, product design, design analysis, design issues, design implementation, test performance, and our response to the reviewer feedback from our peers. In each section of our final report, we begin by giving an overview of the entire system. Then, we approach the overall system issues by separately addressing each of the functional units that comprise the system.

In brief, we have been successful in implementing image acquisition, image storage, and motion detection through the periodic analysis of stored images.  However, we still need to modify the color mapping used to display the video image on the VGA monitor.  To solve this minor problem, we will be exploring different color mapping algorithms and we will seek additional technical information from the manufacturers of the RAMDAC display chip.

We appreciate your time in reading our report and we look forward to any additional feedback you may have.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call us at (206) 234-1330 or send us an email at cse477-groupf@cs.washington.edu.

Sincerely,

Ha Le

CSE477 – Group F Representative

Enclosure: Final Report

